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Please bear with us… 

 Unfortunately, we are particularly short of staff, we have been and are 

continuing to recruit to these roles. 

 Over just the last few weeks, we have suddenly become short of 6 members of 

staff that we usually expect to be operating our surgery with.  This is affecting us 

in all areas, clinical and non-clinical. 

 This has been outside of our control. 

 We are, and will be doing everything we can to minimise the impact upon you.   

 We are having some success with recruiting to these posts, but inevitably notice 

periods with their existing employers, mean some staff cannot join us quite as 

quickly as we would like. 

 We would however, appreciate your help and support during this particularly 

challenged time.   

 Our doctors and nurses are coming in on their free time to help provide you 

with the care you deserve. 

 Some of our doctors are changing their sessions, and type of work to cover 

current gaps. 

However there is some really good news …  

We are delighted to have  

welcomed Dr Ejaz to our practice, 

as a full-time GP,  

we look forward to him being with us for the foreseeable future. 

We are also delighted to welcome Dr Holding into our Partnership. 

 

We will keep you posted of further developments. 


